
To the Lord Mayor and    Report No. 210/2020 
Members of Dublin City Council   Report of North Central Area Committee   
 

 
    

 
Breviate of the North Central Area Strategic Housing Development Meeting  

Held on 26th June 2020  
 

 
In accordance with standing orders of the Dublin City Council, the breviate of the 
meeting of the North Central Area Committee held on 26th June, 2020, is set out 
hereunder.  
 
 
There were no items considered by the Committee for referral to City Council. 
 
 
Cllr. Deirdre Heney 
Chairperson 
Friday 26th June, 2020 
 
 
 
Attendance: 
 
Members: Members: Members: 
   
Daryl Barron Donna Cooney Terence Flanagan 

(Remotely) 
Tom Brabazon(Lord 
Mayor) 

Deirdre Heney Jane Horgan-Jones 

Declan Flanagan 
(Remotely) 

Alison Gilliland Dearbhail Butler 

   
 
Officers   
Derek Farrell LAM 
David Freedland Planning 
Oliver Douglas Chief Exe 

  

   
             
    
Apologies:   
John Lyons  

  Micheál Mac Donncha 
 
  
  

 


